
 

 

 

 

 

 

BRADLEY FIRE & POLICE COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING MINUTES  

 

 

 
COMMISSIONERS  
Jaclin Hernandez, Chairman  
John Arrington, Secretary 
George Golwitzer, Commissioner 
 
Chairman Hernandez called the Regular meeting of the Bradley Fire & Police Commission to order 
on Monday, May 6, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.   
 
In attendance were Fire Chief Eggert and Lt. Trudeau. 
 
REVIEW/APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  
April 1, 2019 Regular Meeting minutes. 
A motion was made by Chairman Hernandez and seconded by Commissioner Golwitzer to approve the Regular 
Meeting minutes with comments.  Roll call (3 ayes 0 nays) Motion carried.   
 
March 13, 2019 Special Meeting minutes.  
A motion was made by Chairman Hernandez and seconded by Commissioner Golwitzer to approve the Special 
Meeting minutes with comments.  Roll call (3 ayes 0 nays) Motion carried.   
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  None 
 
CORRESPONDENCE/COMMUNICATIONS:  

1. Received and reviewed the Probationary review for Police Officer Kathryn Novak to be filed. 
2. Received letter referencing Officer August LaBeau having completed his Probationary term 

and his released from probation. 
 
APPROVAL OF BILL: None 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: None 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Golwitzer and seconded by Secretary Arrington to retain the present positions 
for the Commissioners. Chairman:  Hernandez, Secretary:  Arrington, Commissioner:  Golwitzer.   
Roll call (3 ayes 0 nays) Motion carried.    
 
The committee had a discussion on the Firefighter Eligibility list requirements.  They reviewed the Village of 

Bradley’s Fire and Police Commissioner Rules and Regulations then corrected the order in the list and modified the 

title of the list to say “Firefighter Preliminary Eligibility Register.”  These changes were done to ensure the 

requirements of the Rules and Regulations were met. 
 
A motion to adjourn the Regular meeting was made by Chairman Hernandez and seconded by Secretary Arrington.  
Roll call (3 ayes 0 nays) Motion carried at 7:35 p.m. to adjourn the meeting.  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
John Arrington, Secretary   
 

 


